NOTICE:

ALL cattle brands will expire on

August 30, 2011.

This includes those filed today or any
time prior to August 30, 2011.

Renewal begins August 31, 2011 with a
grace period until February 29, 2012.

Applications and information will be
available closer to September 1, 2011.

Thank You
Brenda McKanna

Moore County Clerk



